Perry High School Alumni Association

P.O. Box 148
Perry, OH 44081
phsalumniassoc@hotmail.com

Annual Signature Event—2012 All Class Reunion
Saturday, September 15, 2012—5:00 p.m.

R.S.V.P by September 1st using the form on page 2.

The 2012 All Class Reunion will be held Saturday, September 15th at the Perry Town-
ship Community Center. The doors open at 5:00 p.m., with dinner served at 6:00

p.m. Anyone who ever attended Perry Schools or worked in the district is welcome

to attend. Enjoy an evening that provides an opportunity to visit with your classmates
and alumni from a range of graduating classes. Please see page 2 for a form and
R.S.V.P. information. If your class would like to hold its reunion in conjunction with an
All Class Reunion, please contact Linda Krivanek Clark at 440.428.2643, or linda-
clark@ncweb.com. It's a great way to get together without the hassle of renting a hall or
hiring a caterer as the Alumni Association handles everything for you!

Continued on Page -2-
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All Class Reunion

The Class of 1972 is holding their 40-year re-
union as part of the All Class Reunion on Sat-
urday, September 15th. We are still looking for
several classmates. If you or anyone you know
was in the Class of 72, please contact Patty
(MacWilliams) Passafiume at (440) 567-3019 or
Cindy (Collins) Whited at (440) 487-2976. Both
of them can also be contacted on Facebook.
Those we are looking for: Chris Aleshire, Rus-
sell Barnett, Robert Beck, Dwayne Bittner,
Warren Cleversy, Cindy Coss, Gary Dennis,
Virginia Dunn, Sheila Sutch, Ann Fankhauser,
Jean Gill, Cathy Hableton, Paula Hanninen,
Diane Hauser, Mike Hovlik, Sandy Hovlik,
Larry Hutson, Dale Keener, Bob Kovalchuk,
Tessie Layne, Diane McClenaghan, Gary Mills,
Tom Nichols, Ross Querry, Jim Schauer, Jim
Schneider, Donna Sherry, Pat Snyder, Tom
Stinchcomb, Loyal Tillotson, Karl Trump, David
Vance, Tobert Voynten, Keryn Owens

Alumni Picnic

Wednesday, August 15, 2012 - 5:00 p.m.
The PHS Alumni Association will once again
host the Annual Alumni Picnic. The picnic will
take place on Wednesday, August 15th at 5:00
p.m. at Perry Township Park. The Alumni As-
sociation will provide delicious hamburgers and
hot dogs grilled to perfection, condiments and
your place settings. Please bring a dish to
share and your own beverage. The concession
stand will be available. Free Howie will perform
from 7 - 9:00 p.m. for your listening and danc-
ing enjoyment. Plan to come out and enjoy a
nice evening at the park with fellow school-
mates! This event has grown through the
years. Please help us spread the word by in-
forming your classmates and other Perry alumi
and teachers!

R.S.V.P. by 9/1
12012 All Class Reunion Dinner:

BYOB, or beer and memorabilia.
i Reservations are required to attend the PHS:
i Reunion Dinner so that we can plan accord- :

: Name:

Enclose payment with your reservation.

(Include maiden name)

gingly. Send this portion along with your Email:
i check payable to the PHS Alumni Associa- i Phone:

i tion by September lst to: PO Box 148, Perry, Class of
fOH 44081. $25 per person :

: Number attending:

CLASS OF 1987 - 25 YEAR REUNION WEEKEND—It's hard to believe it’s been 25 years since we
graduated! Join us for a memorable weekend to reminisce and reconnect with high school friends.
* An Evening With Friends

Location: The Stadium Grill - 8330 Tyler Blvd, Mentor, Ohio 44060

When: Saturday, 08/11/2012 from 7:00 p.m. to 2:00 a.m.

* A Day at the Park

Bring your picnic basket/fast food, family or yourself for a FUN day at the park.

Location: Girdled Rd Reservation - South Pavilion - 12926 Radcliffe Rd, Concord Twp. OH

When: Sunday, 08/12/12 from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Alcohol: Lake Metroparks does not permit alcohol.

Park Amenities: grills, restrooms, trails, playground, limited bicycling, fishing, ball/games fields
RSVP attendance via email to: perryreunion(@sbcglobal.net

The Reunion Committee looks forward to seeing you at the reunion. Lynelle (Bliss) Cassella, April
(Covell) Ockington, Susan Kulhanek, Melanie (Nagy) Reed, Barb (Orosz) Jescheling, Anissa (Shaw)
Preston, Jana (Spears) Wallace and Betsy (Swiger) Fleming




and Teacher Néws

April 2012: Ryan Harvey '07 graduated from
Marine Corps Recruit Training at Parris Island,
SC on April 13, 2012.

March 2012: Angelica Zampini '11 was
named to the Dean's List at Wright State
University for the 2011 fall and winter
quarters.

Ron Fovargue 67, from May through July,
2011, Ron was on the ground IT executive for
the immediate aftermath, recovery and
reestablishment of Mercy's St. John's Hospital,
Joplin, MO. Ron tells us that the lessons
learned have and continue to be shared at the
healthcare business - community, state,
national and international level. In December
he joined the information technology executive
leadership team for Advocate Health Care, the
largest health care system in Chicago and
[linois based in Oak Brook, IL. Ron and his
wife, Cathy moved to the Chicagoland area in
December.

Do you have
news to share?

We welcome news about our Perry classmates
and teachers, so please don't hesitate to
contact us with newsworthy tidbits at:
phsalumniassoc@hotmail.com. We are also
trying to reach as many of our fellow Pirates
and hope to expand the mailing list for our
newsletters. If you or a classmate have a list
of addresses for your fellow graduates please
contact us. Please use our email address, or
reach out to any of our officers or directors
listed on page 1 of the newsletter.

Congratulations
2012 Perry Local
Schools District

Retirees!

Butch Moats--custodian

Cathy Priest--teacher

Diana Layman-—bus operator

Gary L. Stevenson--teacher

Jim LeMasters--maintenance

Sharon Chapman—teacher associate/

secretary

of 20121

The PHS Alumni Association would like to
extend a warm welcome to the PHS Class of
You will receive a free one year
membership to the Perry Alumni Associa-
tion. Some of the benefits of membership
include, but are not limited to: networking
with other PHS graduates, information in
helping to plan class reunions, access to
alumni newsletter and current news, hap-
penings and special events with the Alumni
Association. If you have any questions, you
can reach us at:
phsalumniassoc@hotmail.com.

(Remembrances

Martha Fallat Hanusosky, Class of 1937, passed away June 25, 2012
Stanley Harris, Class of 1947, passed away in June 2012
Darrell Brainard, Class of 1961, passed away April 7, 2012
Edwin Jones, Class of 1971, passed away September 15, 2011



Annual Giving Program
Give Your Year Campaign

Last year our Annual Giving Campaign was a huge success! We were able to give college
scholarships to our deserving students and support our Pirates. We look forward to doing the
same this year, however, we need your help! By making your annual gift today, you will be
among the many generous donors who help support our Perry High School and future gen-
erations of students.

This year we are asking every Alumnus to “Give your Year.” For example, if you graduated
in 1997, you could donate $19.97, or $199.70, or $1,997.00. The amount is up to you. We
are committed to supporting our alma mater so that it can uphold the tradition of excellence
that we experienced as students of Perry High School.

All donations are greatly appreciated. Your individual gift, combined with those from fellow
alumni, will have substantial impact in the lives of our Perry students of today and tomorrow.
The Perry High School Alumni Association will recognize all individuals. All donors will be
listed in the annual Donor Honor Roll, which will be distributed in our alumni newsletter and
on the school district website. In recognition of our generous donors of the Millenium gifting
level (those gifts above $1000), their names will be listed on the commemorative plague lo-
cated in Perry High School.

Please consider making a gift to our Alumni Association to support our scholarship program
so that we can continue to make college dreams become a reality for the next generation of
graduates. Thank you in advance for your generosity in helping to keep our Pirates strong!
When you make a gift today, you will make a difference.

THANK YOU
LIFETIME MEMBERS!!!

The PHS Alumni Association would like to recognize and thank the additional individuals who
have committed to the $100 Lifetime Membership Level in 2012 (January 1st - June
30th). These monies go to help fund scholarships for future graduates of Perry Alumni. Be-
low you will find a list of individuals who have made this commitment so far in 2012:

Name Class of
Tim Brainard 1961
David Gilson 1964
Thomas Kinkade 1966
Robin Brooks McCann 1995
Ronald Peltoma 1961

Andrew Somich IV 2006



PERRY HIGH
RATED AS ONE OF OUR
NATION’S BEST!!

According to US News and World Report, Perry
High School ranks 27t out of a total of 873 in
Ohio. This ranking places PHS in approxi-
mately the top 3% in Ohio.

They also reported high school ranking within
the country. Perry ranks 735 in the USA out of
a total of 22,000 high school's placing us in the
top 3% nationwide and qualifying PHS for a Sil-
ver Medal.

Information included in the US News and
World Report included a college readiness in-
dex, math and reading proficiency ranking,
student/teacher ratio, demographic informa-
tion, AP participation ranking and an overview
of the high school.

We are very proud of Perry, our students and
our staff!

Check out the entire report at: http://
www.usnews.com/education/best-high-
schools/ohio/rankings

i

2012 PHS Students of Distinction: Emily Hinton, Sarah Doyle, Erica Sherida

WANT FREE PHS
FOOTBALL TICKETS?

See our Pirates in action on September 28,
2012 at our Alumni Stadium. Our current
members of the Perry High School Alumni As-
sociation will be entitled to one free ticket to
this game during the 2012 football season.
Just stop by the Alumni table near the en-
trance to obtain your ticket prior to the foot-
ball game. Your membership dues need to be
paid prior to August 15, 2012 in order to be
eligible for free admission. If you currently are
not a current member of the Alumni Associa-
tion or your membership dues have lapsed,
please become a member today. We hope to
see you cheering on our Pirates this upcom-
ing football season. GO PIRATES!
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n, Lauren Hocevar, Lauren Pugh,

Jenna Mills, Mitchell Murphy. Nolan Farrell, Aaron Crow, Peter Huston. Kathryn Velecheck, Heather deHaas



PRINCIPAL

Mr. Todd Porcello will be =
the new principal at'
Perry  High  School.
Superintendent  Jack o
Thompson stated, “Mr. =
Porcello has
demonstrated;]
outstanding
creativeness and a strong capacity to lead.
For the past 2 years, he has been the PHS
Assistant Principal. Mr. Porcello has enjoyed
being part of the Perry community and looks
forward to serving as our principal. Mr.
Porcello stated, “I love the sense of community
and pride that I get from interacting with
students, parents, staff and community
members. It is a great place to raise a family
and students at PHS have the ability to
participate in many extracurricular activities.
It is an honor to be part of a community like
Perry.”

Mr. Porcello continued, “I am ecstatic to have
the opportunity to be the Perry High School
Principal and feel a great responsibility to
continue the many years of excellence and also
look to add to that excellence in numerous
areas.” There are three areas Mr. Porcello
wants to focus on his first year as our PHS
principal: Communication, Relationships and
Technology. He stated, “We have done a lot of
work behind the scenes this past school year
building the foundation necessary to make
Perry Local Schools a leader in the area of
technology once again. We will continue to
work hard and smart, while being financially
responsible to provide cutting edge learning
experiences for our students. Students are
always worth the investment.”

Mr. Porcello was the Assistant Principal under
the leadership Mr. Bob Knisely. For this
upcoming school year, Mr. Knisely will
continue to actively lead our district students
as the new Perry Middle School Principal.

Mr. Porcello grew up in Wickliffe. He is a
graduate of John Carroll University. Before
coming to Perry, he worked for Wickliffe City
Schools and Cardinal Local Schools. Mr.
Porcello and his wife, Kelly, have 3 children.

MEET OUR NEW PHS

TJ.ROCKWELL
LEADS OUR
PIRATE NATION

Last fall T.J. Rockwell, Class of 92 became
the PHS Athletic Director. After graduation
from Perry, he studied Business Communi-
cations at Grove City College while playing
college football. He then worked for the
Cleveland Crunch (Indoor Soccer) team for
several years, while at the same time coach-
ing high school football at West Geauga. In
2002, he became AD at West G and was
there for 5 years before moving on to Or-
ange High School. He comes to Perry with
an understanding of our strong Pirate tradi-
tions and great work experience. T.J. has
had an exciting year as he has reconnected
with his Pirate roots. T.J. stated, “Coming
back home to a place with such a storied
athletic history, a place where we’ve had so
many great coaches and athletes come
through our halls means a lot to me. It
really is my dream job.”

A lot has changed since T.J. was walking
the halls of Perry High School. T.J. com-
mented, “I graduated in 1992 so did not get
to experience the high school and CFC as
we know them today. Needless to say the
facilities are first class and even after a full
year I am still amazed on a daily basis as to
just how fortunate we are to have such fine
facilities for both our students and our ath-
letes as well.” As T.J. leads our Pirate Na-
tion forward, he has a great vision for Perry
Athletics. “My first year went very fast. My
vision for Perry Athletics is to have pro-
grams that can consistently compete for
championships in the tough Chagrin Valley
Conference on a year to year basis. We need
to be able to ‘reload’ each and every year,
not necessarily Tebuild’ to win our confer-
ence. In order to do this we need to expand
and enhance the reach of our programs at
the vouth level. Next year, we will be offering
traveling opportunities in soccer, basketball,
softball and possibly baseball to the entire
Perry Community.”

Continued on page —7-



T.J. ROCKWELL
LEADS OUR

PIRATE NATION
- Continued

As Athletic Director, T.J. has been able to hire
new coaches in which he hired three PHS
Alumni—John Grdina, Katie White, and Al
lacofano. We wish T.J. much success!!

T.J.’s thoughts about his new coaches:

John Grdina (Classe of 2000) - Baseball. Played
for and learned from great coaches like Coach
Ryan, Coach Gianell and Coach Hartmann.
Has been coaching high school baseball for 7
years and knows the Perry community well. He
is very passionate for the game of baseball and
is focused on continuing the rich tradition of
Perry Baseball.

Katie White (Class of 2006) - Volleyball. Katie
had an outstanding high school career under
Coach Suba and brings a lot of energy to her
new position of head volleyball coach. She
cares deeply about the program and the girls in
it, and I don’t think it will take her long to take
our program in a new and positive direction.

Al lacofano (Class of 2000) - Basketball. Al has
been with us as an assistant for the last 5
years. As a Perry guy, he knows and has a
deep understanding of our community and the
expectations it has as far as basketball goes.
He knows our current players very well and the
relationships he has built over the years with
them will help him immensely as he takes over
the program.

Friend us on
Facebook

The Perry High School Alumni Association is
on Facebook! As an association, we are
reaching out to our alumni through
Facebook . Our “official” Facebook page is
titled, “Perry High School Alumni
Association.” So, if you are on Facebook,
please take a moment to look us up so that
we can stay connected with you! We are
hoping to reach 1,000 alums in 2012. Please
recommend our page to your alumni friends.

10 Year Reunion

August 18th—Deeker’s Bar and Grille, 8455
Station Street, Mentor, Ohio, 7:30 p.m.
$20/person to include appetizers and door
prizes - cash bar. Contact Nikki Altenweg
for more information.

Missing Classmates: BJ Burr, Martina
Brivio, Sarah Jackson, Jarrod Medlen, Vic-
tor Van Tassel, Alisha Williams, and Steve

Yonchak

ROMANO HOLD
PHS RECORDS

This spring the girls’ 4x100 relay team of
Shanon Romano, Kayla Cool, Michaela Gar-
den and Dana Crofoot broke the 16-year old
school record. This is an exciting achieve-
ment for the Romano Family. Shanon’s
dad, Rich Romano, also holds a school re-
cord. Rich was part of the record-setting
4x400 relay team. Rich Romano along with
Grant, Judd and Hudson set the record in
1984. The Romano’s are the only Father-
Daughter record holders for Perry!

preefuend

Kayla Cool handing off the baton
to Shanon Romano



BOUNCE NIGHT

In March, the Alumni Association hosted the
1st Annual Bounce Night featuring the Alumni
Basketball game. This was a fun filled night
for the entire family. In addition to bounce
houses for the kids, our former Pirates united
together for an extra special game.  Our
alumni who graduated in the “even” years
formed our Grey team, and our Alumni
graduating in the “odd” years were part of the
red team. The Red team beat the Grey team
49-38. Following the Alumni Game, the
winning Grey team played our current Varsity
co-ed team. It was a close match-up, but in
the end our current Varsity Players beat our
Alumni Team. It was a lot of fun. We hope
this game becomes a Pirate tradition. If you
are interested in planning this event or would
like to participate, please e-mail Chandice
Richards at drchandicerichards@att.net.

o

The Zitneys; Ed, ‘81, Zach & Max ‘11
and Iza ‘12

The Grey Team
Sean Mooney '94, Steve Sivon '94, Tom Flenner '92,
Greg Newsome '94, Tim Flenner '00, Roy Infalvi ‘94,
Brian Lawrence '98, Ken Tharp '92, TJ Rockwell '92,
Rachel Brewster Wright '94, Lundon Albrecht '00,
Dusty Crofoot '98, Theresa Ersek Minch '94

o %

The Red Team
Max Zitney (2011), Zach Zitney (2011), Ed Zitney (1981),

Brennan Sailors (2011), Chandice Albrecht Richards (1997),

Dominic LaMarco (1997), Tim Ritley (1997,
Jodi Shook Eastwood {1995}, Debbie Wyant Schwartz
(1999), Ashley Brewster Rupert (1999),

Maggie Schauch Walker (2001}, Dana Tharp {1989},
Dana Mulkey Fearing (1995), Tara Tharp Lynch (1995)

The Varsity Co-Ed Team
Cale Burdyshaw, Nolan Farrell, Kyle Kane, Kelsey Kline,
Elise Sailors, Ryan Zaletal, Joe Bastian, lan Ilig,
Iza Zitney, Emily Kahoun



2012 SPOTLIGHT
AWARDS

Tanya E. Parker

Class of '09
Since graduation {rom
PHS, Tanya Parker 1is

blazing her way for success

in journalistic endeavors at the prestigious
E.W. Scripps School of Journalism at Ohio
University. In 2011, she became the
multimedia producer for her campus magazine,
was elected as her college’s student
ambassador, inducted into the Alpha Lambda
Delta honors society, appointed producer of a
local television show, and studied abroad in
Spain. She 1is currently holding an
international internship in London, England.
We are very proud of Tanya’s achievements.
Miss Parker contributes her current success in
part to the time she spent at as a Perry Pirate.
“Perry High School was an important stepping
stone to get me to where I am today. Teachers
motivated me to be the best that I can be,
classes challenged me and the atmosphere and
people there in general ultimately shaped me
as a person.” As a PHS student, Tanya was
very involved with our TV Production
curriculum. “My experience with the TV
Productions class at Perry High School was the
most beneficial. 1 spent each of my four years
in the TV Pro room, creating content and using
equipment and software that catapulted me to
the front of my class once arriving at Ohio
University.” She appreciates the efforts of Mr.
and Mrs. Stavar, Mrs. Moskowitz, Mrs.
Blaurock, and Mrs. Reigert, while at Perry.
“Every single one of my teachers at Perry High
School inspired me in some way or another.”
This upcoming fall semester Tanya was
selected to intern as a journalist for Scripps
Howard Foundation Wire in Washington D.C.
Therefore, she will spend this summer in
London for the Olympics, and the presidential
elections in D.C. for the fall. We are so excited
to see what the future will bring for this rising

star!

Elizabeth
Schrauder Ermis
Class of ‘00

Elizabeth
Schrauder Ermis
has made it her
mission to become an advocate for research
and funding for congenital heart disease
(CHD). In April 2010, Elizabeth and her hus-
band gave birth to a beautiful baby boy.
Within an hour, they were told he had been
diagnosed with a major heart defect called
Tetralogy of Fallot. Since his diagnosis, he
underwent open heart surgery, battled infec-
tions, and has spent several weeks in the
hospital. Through Elizabeth’s family experi-
ence, she has been inspired to raise aware-
ness of this condition and fundraise for its
cause through the March of Dimes—an or-
ganization that primarily focuses on prema-
ture birth, birth defects, and infant mortality.
In 2011, Elizabeth reached a personal fund-
raising milestone by raising more than
$12,000 for the March of Dimes. She was
awarded with the March of Dimes’ President’s
Award for individual fundraising and message
awareness. This year her family will be serv-
ing as the ambassador family for the Triad
area March for Babies.

Additionally, Elizabeth and her family are
members of the Mended Little Hearts support
group—a support group for families with chil-
dren with congenital heart disease. As part of
her participation with that group, she trav-
eled to Washington D.C. and spoke to the
House Caucus on Congenital Heart Disease
about raising a child with CHD and the im-
portance of federal funding for research and
treatment. Elizabeth and her family currently
live in North Carolina, and she also has
worked with North Carolina’s House of Repre-
sentatives and State Senators to lobby for
support for the Congenital Hearts Future Act.
Families who are touched by CHD are faced
with a life time of care and need. Through
Elizabeth’s personal endeavor, she has found
that the best support can come from one’s
communities.

Continued on page—10—



Continued from page—9—

Elizabeth Schrauder Ermis
Class of ‘00

It is Elizabeth’s hope to build support for
families with children of CHD in communities
locally and nationally. She stated, “Perry High
School and the Perry Community were a very
small, close knit community. Whenever a
family needed help, the school and the
community rallied around that family. I think
seeing that level of support helped me realize
the importance of not only receiving support
like we did when our son was born and
undergoing surgeries, but also the importance
of being there to provide the support other
families need.” She continued to share,
“Everyone should grow up in such a great town
and school.” Elizabeth and her husband are

expecting their second child in October.

If you are interested in supporting the March of
Dimes, they sponsor walks throughout the year
in almost every major area in the United
States. If interested in participating in a walk,
donate, go to

to  volunteer, or to
www.marchofdimes.com.

Ryan Patriarca
Class of '99
Before 2008, Ryan !
Patriarca had never ~
run more than a
mile at once or even
dreamed of running
a marathon. He has

now run 6
marathons. At 26
years old Ryan
decided that he
needed to live a
healthier lifestyle.
He began dieting

and working out at
his home but he
found this routine
to be a bit mundane.

He began running and
he found it to be continually challenging. Ryan
stated, “I like a challenge, and I found the more

goals 1 set and met, the more addicted I
became to the sport.” In the beginning, Ryan’s
goals were based on distance and then he
became more focused on pace. After some
persuasion from his wife, Ryan decided to run
his first race—the Cleveland Marathon. He
planned to run and raise money for St. Jude’s
Children Hospital in honor of his aunt who
passed away from cancer at a young age. To
his surprise, Ryan ran his first race with a
Boston Qualifying time, which is an incredible
achievement for even the most experienced
runner. In 2011, Ryan ran three marathons—
Rite Aid Cleveland Marathon (2:59.08), Boston
Marathon (3:09.09), and Nationwide Columbus
Marathon (3:00.12). Ryan’s achievement of

running three marathons sub-3:10 and
breaking the 3-hour marathon 1is very
impressive.

Even though Ryan did not run in high school,
he has benefited from our outstanding facilities
and acknowledges his time as Pirate as a
positive influence. “Perry has always held a
high standard for their students and this has
influenced me in my life in many ways. Perry
has outstanding athletic facilities. Although I
didn’t run in high school, I do currently use
both the indoor and outdoor tracks for
training.” Just as Ryan found his love for
running after high school, he encourages
others to lace up and hit the open road. Ryan
advises, “Start slow, stay short, and set a series
of small goals. I would not worry about pace or
even distance in the first few months. Eating
healthy and getting plenty of sleep is vital to
performing well. After some time when
running begins to feel a bit habitual, you are
ready to incorporate some speed-work in.
Never take off more than two days in a row
unless you are sick or injured; be consistent.”
Ryan’s consistency has set him an elite class of
runners. We are very proud of his
achievements and look forward to seeing him
accomplish more amazing feats.

For the past 12 years, Ryan has been the
Network Administrator at a law firm Reminger,
Co., L.P.A. He married his high school
sweetheart, Christy Lindameer (Class of 1999).
They have two children—Joseph, 6 and Mya, 4.
They reside in Perry.



Perry High School Alumni Association

P.O. Box 148
Perry, OH 44081
phsalumniassoc@hotmail.com

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
AND RENEWAL FORM

Mail completed form to the above address
Make checks payable to: PHS Alumni Association

For additional information contact:
Karen Koch Sundy, Membership Chair, 440-259-2413
phsalumniassoc@hotmail.com

Purpose: To Support Alumni and School Endeavors

Membership Type:  Contributing - $10.00 annual fee
Lifetime - one-time fee of $100.00

Ask us about scholarships for PHS graduates and children/grandchildren
of Alumni, memorial bricks, and Alumni clothing!!

Name Class of Phone ()
Please Print (include maiden name if applicable)

Address City/State/Zip

E-mail Address Birthday Date

| Please DO NOT list my name on the Perry High School Alumni Association Website

If you have already renewed for this year or are a lifetime member -
Thank You! If you know other Alumni who might like to
get this information please forward it to them.

Please use this form to make an address change or
any other changes you would like to make.
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Engraved Brick Order

Personalized paving bricks can be ordercd for §40 cach. The bricks
are incorporated in the sidewalk in front of the home bleachers at
Alumni Stadium. The bricks can only be engraved with the names of’
former Perry High School students. teams. clubs/ organizations or
Perry School staff. Submit this form and payment to: Perry Alumni
Association. PO Box 148, Perry, OFH 44081,

Engraved Brick Order Form

Name:

Address:

Phone:

Write

exactly what you want engraved.

e

Brick orders are held for an annual sidewalk modification and are

subject to brick vendor production schedule.
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9" Annual Ritley Run - Fun Walk
& Touchdown Dash

Proceeds will benefit the Bob Ritley Memorial Scholarship & the Perry Athletic Hall of Fame

Saturday, September 29, 2012

Perry High School
One Success Blvd., Perry, OH

Race/Walk begin at 9:00 a.m.
Touchdown Dash to Follow the Finish of the 5K/1.5-Mile Walk

The Bob Ritley Memorial & Perry Athletic Hall of Fame Run started in 2004 in memory of ourlong-time
Perry High School football coach and teacher, Bob Ritley, who lost a enduring battle with cancer in
2003. To date, over $30,000 in scholarship awards have been given to area seniors that exemplify

qualities that honor Coach Ritley. The Ritley family and the Perry Athletic Hall of Fame invite you to join

with them to honor our beloved coach and friend at the 9t Annual Ritley Run.

Race OverVIEW; The race will begin at the Perry High School clock tower; it will continue through the school campus and Perry

Village, and runners will finish on the Alumni Stadium football field. The 5K Run & 1.5-Mile Walk will begin at 9:00 a.m., and the
Touchdown Dash wilt follow their finish. Registration is $20 for the 5K Run, $15 for the 1.5-Mile Walk, and the Touchdown Dash is free.
The entire family is encouraged to participate. The first 200 5K/Walk entrants are guaranteed a race t-shirt. Please pre-register by
September 17, 2012.  Refreshments will be available after the race, and times will be given at each mile marker. There will be awards
for the Top 3 5K Overall Finishers (male & female) and Top 3 5K finishers (male & female) in each age group: 14 & under, 15-19, 20-

29, 30-39, 40-49, 50-59, 60 & over.

Touchdown Dash: :00-yard dash on field at conclusion of 5K for children 12 years and younger. Free for all, prizes for alll
Please indicate on the entry form the number of children participating.

““EACH PARTIPANT MUST FILL OUT A SEPARATE REGISTRATION FORM—This form can be copied™

NAME: AGE on race day: HOME PHONE:

ADDRESS: CITY/STATE: ZIP:

E-MAIL: (*E-mail confirmation will be sent upon receiving your registration.)
CHOOSE ONE: 5K RUN $20 1.5-MILE WALK $15 DONATION ONLY™" (-no T-shir is Distribuied for Donation Only)
T-SHIRTSIZE: YS YM YL S M L XL XXL SEX: MALE FEMALE

Release: In consideration of the acceptance of my eniry fee, | for myseli, my execuiors, administraters and assignees, do hersby relsase and discharge Perry Local Schools, Perry Pirate Booster Club. and all individuals, whatsosver. in any

manner arising or growing out of participating in said event. | attest and verily that | have full knowledge of the risks involved in this event.

Participant Must Sign (if under 18, guardian must sign) Date
CHECK #: Made Payable to: Perry Pirate Booster Club
TOUCHDOWN DASH (no cost) # of participants MAIL REGISTRATION TO:
Perry High School Athletic Dept.
. R . Attention: Ritley Run
Any questions or concerns, please e-mail: ritleyrun@gmail.com One Success Blvd.
Perry, OH 44081




